PUBLIC NOTICE
BUDGET HEARING
-ARCHER COUNTY, TEXAS

The commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2017-2018
Fiscal Year Operating Budget for Archer County, Texas at 9:45 am on September 11, 2017. The Budget
Hearing will be held at the Commissioner’s Courtroom in the Archer County Annex, 112 E. Walnut,
Archer City, Texas.

The budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s
budget by $124, 162.00 or 3% and of that amount $61,712.00 is
tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax
roll this year.

The public is invited to attend this hearing.

| certify that the above notice of Open Meeting was posted on the doors of the Archer County
Courthouse, 100 S. Center, and the Archer County Courthouse Annex, 112 E. Walnut, Archer City, Texas
on the 24% of August, 2017 at 4:30 pm.

#Y¥L22 - Randall C Jackson, Archer.County Judge

(In accordance with Title il of the Americans with Disabilities Act, we invite all attendees to advise us of
any special accommodations-due to disability. Please submit your request as far as possible in advance
of the meeting you wish to attend.)
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